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Subject: 
ITU Regional Development Forum (RDF-AMS) 
Theme: “ICT④SDGs: Towards the implementation of WTDC-17 outcomes” 
Lima, Peru, 25 May 2018 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We are pleased to invite you to participate in the ITU Americas Regional Development Forum for the Americas 

Region (RDF-AMS) that will be held on 25 May 2018 under the theme “ICT④SDGs: Towards the 
implementation of WTDC17 outcomes, to be realized after the CITEL PCC-I meeting that will take place in 
Peru, from 21 to 24 May 2018 in the same place of the ITU RDF-AMS Forum at the kind invitation of the 
Ministry of Transports and Communication of Peru. 

Mr. Brahima Sanou, ITU Director of the BDT will be present during the event. 

The Regional Development Forum will provide an opportunity for high‐level dialogue between the ITU 
Americas Regional Office and decision-makers of ITU Member States and Sector Members. This Forum will 
serve as a platform for assessing strategic orientations for the Operational Regional Plans for the period 2018-
2021, including the proposed programme for implementing the five regional initiatives. 

Please note that all the information related to this event such as Agenda, Information Note, Online 
Registration link and the Hotel Reservation Form will be available on the following website (Click Here). 

We encourage you to participate and to register in this event through the link mentioned above. Please note 
that the deadline for registration is 10 May 2018. 

Should you require any further information or need clarification, do not hesitate to contact ITU Americas 
Regional Office (telephone +55 61 2312 2730 or e-mail: ITU-RO-Americas@itu.int ) or Mr. José Aguillar 
Reátegui, General Director of Regulatory and International Affairs of Communication, Ministry of Transports 
and Communication, Peru, Email (jaguilar@mtc.gob.pe). 

Looking forward to your active participation and fruitful contribution in this important event. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Bruno Ramos  
Regional Director 
ITU Américas Regional Office 
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